
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

P. O. Box 2375, Huntsville, Alabama  35758 

 

20 March 2022 

 

The Honorable Kay Ivey  

Governor of Alabama  

600 Dexter Avenue  

Montgomery, AL 36130 

 

Dear Governor Ivey, 

 

I am Gavin Goodman, the chairman of the Libertarian Party of Alabama. I am writing to you on 

behalf of Frank Dillman. I have known Frank for over two years and in that time, I have seen 

him stand up for the citizens of our great state and passionately give of himself to help others. I 

am honored to call him a friend. For these reasons and many more, I wholeheartedly recommend 

him for appointment to the position of Macon County Commissioner for District 4. 

 

Frank has been active in local politics for nearly 30 years. He is willing to roll up his sleeves and 

get the work done. He is passionate about liberty, and he will take his oath to serve and defend 

the constitution seriously. There can be no better person for this role, and I am proud to support 

him. Frank is also true patriot, who served 20 years in the Navy. He is a man who has served our 

nation with honor, and I know he will continue to do the same for our state. 

 

I hope you will seriously consider Frank Dillman for this appointment. I know he will do you 

and all in Macon County proud. Thank you very much for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Gavin Goodman 

Chairman 

Libertarian Party of Alabama 

646-673-4343 


